SAN JOSE STATE COLLEGE

- San Jose, California

February 29, 1940
MEN'S PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thanks for your kind letter of February 23.

I'm right in the midst of cleaning up odds
and ends preparatory to leaving for Rochester next weeks
Plan to drive home via Lewrence, and will look forward with

pleasure to a visit with you, at that time,

With kindest personal regards, 1 am
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DUDLE S. DeGROOT
Director of Physical Education
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